

WATERLOO NORTH HYDRO INC.

PO Box 640 300 Northfield Drive East Waterloo ON N2J 4A3 Telephone 519-888-5544 Fax 519-886-8592

E-mail <u>rgatien@wnhydro.com</u> <u>www.wnhydro.com</u>

January 24, 2008

Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 27th Floor 2300 Yonge Street Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms Walli:

Re: EB-2007-0681 Hydro One Networks Inc. 2008 Electricity Distribution Rates
Application

Waterloo North Hydro Inc. (WNH) is requesting Observer Status in the EB-2007-0681 Hydro One Networks Inc. 2008 Electricity Distribution Rates Application Proceeding.

WNH has previously forwarded an electronic version of this letter via e-mail to boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca.

If there are any questions, please contact myself, Rene Gatien, at 519-888-5554, rgatien@wnhydro.com or Chris Amos, at 519-888-5541, camos@wnhydro.com.

Yours truly,

Original signed by

Rene W. Gatien, P.Eng President & C.E.O..

cc. Glen MacDonald, Hydro One Networks Inc.